Steven Seee

From: Paige Dellerman <dellermanpaige@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 11:06 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in strong support of Bill H-5351, as it directly impacts my trusted provider,
Paige Johnson and the staff at FirmMD, and my ability to receive care in Rhode Island.
Paige’s professionalism, expertise, and dedication have not only enhanced my confidence
but also transformed the way I feel about myself. Losing her as my provider would force
me to seek services out of state, taking my business elsewhere rather than settling for
someone I don’t trust. I strongly urge you to protect patient choice and the skilled
registered nurses who provide safe, high-quality care in med spas.

Sincerely,

Paige Dellerman

103 Graystone Street
Warwick, RI 02886
636-579-6554



